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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

I am writing you in support of The Vineta Hotel Project (formerly, the Chesterfield).
 
I believe the significant investment and improvement will greatly add to the Town of Palm Beach.
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